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23 April 2025 
 
Our Ref: JMA/SRA 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 13 Exam Information 2025 
 
As the Year 13 exams begin this half term, I am writing to thank you for your support throughout your child’s time 
at Allerton Grange Sixth Form.  Students have continued to work diligently, and I would like to commend them for 
their efforts. 
 
Study Leave 
In order to best support students moving forward, I would like to inform you that study leave will begin, for Year 
13, from Monday 19 May. Students will only need to attend school for their morning and/or afternoon 
examinations. Revision materials will be made available via MS Teams for them to access before exams and they 
should all be equipped with the resources provided during the previous term.  Students are more than welcome 
to study in school and teachers will be available to support them, during their original lesson time, should they 
wish to take advantage of this. 
 
Year 13 Results’ Day 
A Level Results’ Day will be on Thursday 14 August, followed by GCSE Results’ Day on Thursday 21 August. On 
result’s day, students will have the opportunity to consent to their papers being accessed by school staff. We 
strongly advise them to do so, as this allows for a thorough review of their scripts. Should you feel there has been 
an inaccuracy in the examination board’s marking, please follow our Re-mark policy attached and available on our 
website. To support parents all the exams assembly slides, information and resources outlined above are on the 
‘Exams’ page on the AGS website. 
 
Further details around the logistics for study leave, leavers’ assembly and results will be communicated to you in a 

subsequent letter, and via email to your child. Therefore, please could I request that students continue to monitor 

their school email address following the completion of their exams. 

Once again, thank you, and our students, for all your hard work in preparation for these exams.  We wish them 

every success. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Jordan Macrow 
Assistant Headteacher – Director of Key Stage 5 
jordanmacrow@allertongrange.com 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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